STRIDE Academy Cell Phones and other electronic devices

In our learning environment, it is important that students stay focused on their
learning. Personal electronic devices, including (but not limited to) cell

phones and air pods/earbuds, are NOT allowed between 8:00 AM—3:05 PM.
Should your student need to carry their cell phone for after-school communication,

it is to be off and out of sight during the school day. Should you need to contact
your student during school hours, please call the main line at 320 230 5340. Iltems
that interrupt the learning process or violate District Policy 524 will be confiscated by
staff. Repeat offenses will result in administrative consequences, including
parent/guardian pick up of confiscated items.

1st offense: The devices will be confiscated by the classroom teacher and held for the
remainder of the school day. The student may pick up their electronic device at the end
of the day.

2nd offense: Brought up to School Administration, and the parent/guardian must pick
up.

3rd offense: Additional school consequences will take place with parent/guardian
involvement.

A school phone is available in every classroom and office for any emergency
communication. Our office phone is answered during all hours of school operation, and
we are happy to facilitate the incoming messages to your children every day. If possible,
please make after school arrangements prior to the start of the

school day. STRIDE Academy cannot accept responsibility for lost, stolen or damaged
electronic devices.

STRIDE Academy is not responsible for lost or stolen items, including
all electronic devices. We advise leaving all electronic devices and valuables at
home.



